
 COACHBUILDER INFORMATION UPDATE 

    

Date: January 17, 2013 

Bulletin Number: XTS 14 

Subject:  Math Data Request 

 

 

This bulletin is to inform you of a new General Motors process related to any future requests for 

Cadillac XTS math data.   

 

Coachbuilders requesting XTS math data are now directed to the GM Upfitter Integration web 

site at www.gmupfitter.com. Click on the Math Data Request tab, and then select “Math Data 

Requests”, located under “What We Offer”.  Fill out the required information and your request 

will be reviewed/fulfilled. CD-ROMs are shipped via FedEx.  Please note that shipment to P.O. 

Boxes is not allowed. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, call Joe Pennington at (248) 808-0854.  

 

http://www.gmupfitter.com/

